
23rd May 2023 

Dear Create Solutions, 

Thank you
for your generous donation of £200 to Mummy’s Star. We hugely appreciate your kind words and 

generosity. Your efforts will truly make a meaningful impact on the lives of the mums and families 

we support. With £200 we can… 

* deliver two virtual drop in sessions for mums to connect with their Information Support Worker

and other mums in similar situations, for encouragement, advice and support, or 

* help two families create a memory box filled with objects, photos, books and more to remember

and celebrate their precious bond, or 

* deliver a bespoke Cancer & Pregnancy Training and Education session to a group of midwives,

improving care and understanding for mums affected by cancer in or around pregnancy. 

On behalf of all our mums, families and everyone at Star HQ, thank you again for your amazing 

support! 

Best wishes 

Karen Fothergill, Charity Administrator 
fundraising@mummysstar.org 


